
 

 

Dear Baker Families, 

On Tuesday, June 23, and Wednesday, June 24, families are asked to come to the school to 
return Chromebooks, textbooks, and library books, as well as pick up Winit and honors 
certificates.  
Staff members will be in the foyer collecting Chromebooks. You will be asked to turn the 
Chromebook on and off again before wiping it down with the provided disinfectant. Parents will 
be asked to put the sterilized device in the bag provided to be returned to the Palliser office for 
further cleaning.  
If students still have textbooks, or library books, please return to the foyer as well. There will be 
a designated table for drop off. Any unreturned/ damaged items will incur a replacement cost. 
Items for pick up, such as Winit and honours certificates will be located in the gym in 
alphabetical order (grade 5,6,7). Please follow the arrows to ensure there is one-way traffic for 
safety.  Grade 8 certificates will be outside on the back of their signs during the Thursday parade. 
 

Please refer to the table below for your family’s pick up / drop off time.  
 

Tuesday, June 23 

Last Name Time 

A-F 9:00 am - 10:00 am 

G-L 11:00 am - 12:00 pm 

M-R 1:00 pm - 2:00 pm 

S-Z 2:00 pm - 3:00 pm 
  

Wednesday, June 24 

Last Name Time 

S-Z 9:00 am - 10:00 pm 

M-R 11:00 am - 12:00 pm 

L-G 1:00 pm - 2:00 pm 

A-F 2:00 pm - 3:00 pm 

  

Thank you, and have a great summer! 


